
Walk for Health  21st May 2012 – The Lee 
 
 
On Monday 21st May Ron Collins led a Walk for Health. Having meet 
at the Village Hall 18 people and 2 dogs made their way, in shared 
cars, to The Lee. 
 
We started the walk from the layby in front of the Church. Walking 
through the churchyard we headed to Hunt’s Green then pass the 
Admiral Howe figurehead and on to Ballinger Common where we 
stopped for a break next to the cricket pitch. 
 

 
Rest time - Photo by Peter Davis 

 

 
Trees just coming into leaf - Photo by Peter Davis 

 
After our break we made our way Little Pednor where we made a slight 
detour to Pednor House a U-shaped building which had been 
renovated in 1940 after a fire in 1933 left it deserted. In became a 
maternity hospital and some 240 babies were delivered here up to 
March 1941. 
 



We returned to The Lee via Ballinger Bottom. 
 
This was an excellent walk and can be strongly recommended.  
 
As with most of the walks we returned to Naphill and this time 14 of 
us went to the Black Lion for a well-earned rest, drink and food.  
 
Many thanks to Ron for leading this walk.  
 

 
 
 
 
 


